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______________________________________________________________________________ 
October 2023 Operations Report: 

We responded to 96 emergency calls in September. 

396 Responses for September. 

 

 

Staffing: 

We are currently short 1 Fulltime Firefighter/EMT but are currently filling that position with 

parttime staff.  

 

 

Additional: 

All ladders are scheduled to be tested on October 31st. 

The training ground is coming along. 

We have started collecting for our Toys for Tots drive.  We are accepting any new unwrapped 

toys as well as monetary donations. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 
Nicholas J.A. Kantz 
Fire Chief 
 


